[image: ]
SOUTH PLAINS NURSE PRACTITIONER ASSOCIATION
Election of Officers 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank our current officers for their service to the SPNPA. President Dan Hatch, Vice-President Pam Elkins, Treasurer Darla Porter, and Secretary Connie Karvas have gone above and beyond, and their efforts are greatly appreciated. It is time to begin the process of electing new officers for Vice President/President-elect, Secretary, and Treasurer.  Per our by-laws, Vice President Pam Elkins will become our President. 

Members eligible to hold elected office and vote are our regular members who are prepared and licensed as nurse practitioners.  Students members are not eligible to hold elected office or vote. 

The following offices are open for election.  This election is held every two (2) years.  We would like each of our regular members to thoughtfully consider submitting your name for the following offices: 

1. Vice President/President-elect:  shall preside at meetings in the absence of the president.  The Vice president/President-elect shall assume duties appointed by the president.  The Vice president/President-elect will assume the position of president at the end of the two year term.  The Vice president/President-elect will serve as the chair of the nominating committee and will oversee the election of officers. 
2. Secretary:  shall be responsible for minutes of the executive committee and business meetings.  The secretary will provide a copy of the minutes at each business meeting for approval by the membership. 
3. Treasurer:  shall be responsible for all budgetary matters and financial affairs.  The treasurer shall collect dues and report on financial condition of the organization at each business meeting.  The treasurer will prepare an official report of the financial standings to be included in the minutes of each business meeting.  The treasurer will develop a budget to be presented to and voted on my the membership at the November business meeting.  The treasurer will dispense funds for payment of the organization expenses. The treasurer will arrange for a financial audit at the discretion of the active membership majority. 

If you are interested in running for one of the above listed offices, you may submit your nomination via email or during our meetings up until November, 2016.  Your name will be placed on the ballot and submitted to the membership during the November, 2016 business meeting. 

You may send your nomination to any of the following emails:
Lori Johnson at Lori.johnson001@umb.edu
Veronika Harris at painnurse@gmail.com
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